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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my concern on the proposed plans to extend operations at London
Gatwick Airport.

I understand the PINS portal is not active at present, hence my email submission.

I object to the proposal on the following grounds

Increase in air pollution caused by extra flights
Increase in noise pollution caused by extra flights
There is not a compelling case for extra capacity at Gatwick
Significant disruption that will be caused 

Kind Regards

Gary Bennett




